
 
 

 

Notice to:  Haisla Membership 

From:  Kailee Gardiner, Interim Chief Administrative Officer  

Date:   August 12, 2024 

Subject: Updated Contact Information Needed  

 

The individuals listed below are urgently requested to contact our Finance Department to update 

their contact information:

• Alexander, Jonathan  

• Amos-Robertson, Kelly 

• Buckle, Kyra 

• Childs, Damien 

• Cross, Sean 

• Daugherty, Fiona 

• Daugherty, Jada 

• Denny, Nizhonie 

• Donovan-Duncan, Dylan 

• Duncan, Sebastian 

• Dunlop, Kayleigh 

• Faithful-Campbell, Percy  

• Grant, Angelina-Mae 

• Grant, Ashton 

• Grant, Steven Jr 

• Gray, Melissa-Lee 

• Gray, Nathan Jr 

• Hall, Rikki 

• Hans, Roy 

• Humchitt, Julia 

• Johnson, Hailey  

• Klyne, Stanley 

• Lopez, Kenneth 

• Maitland, Kristyn 

• McMillan, Cordellia 

• McMillan, Margarita  

• Medeiros, Aireanna 

• Parkes, Rowan 

• Price, Brandon 

• Robinson, Madisyn 

• Robinson, Micha 

• Ross, Sam 

• Ryan Stewart, Emma 

• Saulnier, Cody 

• Smith, Elmer  

• Stewart, Jaida 

• Stevens, Mark 

• Stewart Kallstrom, Isabelle 

• Sweetnam, Leo 

• Vroon, Logan 

• Wilson, Alana 

• Woods, Isabelle 

It is crucial that we have your up-to-date contact information in our records to guarantee that you 

receive all important communications and to ensure any outstanding matters are dealt with 

promptly. 

Kindly contact Kimberley McKenzie, Senior Accounting Clerk, at 250-639-9361 Ext. 137 or email 

kmckenzie@haisla.ca at your earliest convenience. 

We appreciate your prompt attention to this request. 
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